
 
 
August 7, 2024 
 
Dear Normandy Kindergarten Families, 
 
We continue to update you with the latest information, and I am happy to announce that 
Kindergarten Playdates have been rescheduled for Tuesday, August 13, 2024! 
 
Due to other events that are also being rescheduled within the district, we will only offer two 
options to choose from, one Playdate from 10-11 a.m. and one from 4:30-5:30 p.m. The good 
news is, these were the two most popular time slots. 
 

●​ Please take a moment and visit this link to sign up for a new Kindergarten Playdate. 
(Please choose one time slot, and you do not have to select your original time.)  

 
 
Again, thank you for your patience during this unprecedented time; we apologize for the 
inconvenience, and look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Dan Sebring 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYFBvFpETB3zmhczfyiYE5busMdy4nFEAZe-cua3CBUwY2Og/viewform

